
Officer Report 
 
3 January 2025 
 
The trees were inspected during a recent visit on 18 December 2024. 
 
The proposed reduction of the Ash tree is reasonable and necessary in order to contain it at a 
size and scale proportionate to its location. 
 
The Eucalyptus is growing in an inappropriate location and is not viable in the long-term. The 
growth potential of the tree means that it will rapidly outgrow its location. The only practical 
option is to remove the tree to avoid future problems. 
 
Decision - No objection 


